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May 2016 RPOT Report 

1.  The Diocesan Advisory Committee (DAC) visited The Parish Of 

Three Saints (TPOTS) on 18th April to see our church buildings and our 

plans for changing them to meet modern requirements.  The DAC was 

led by the Archdeacon Nicola Sullivan with an expert team of 12 DAC 

members.  The size of visit indicates the interest by DAC in our 

significant project and the session proved most helpful and informative.   

2.  On 20th April a presentation was given to Brent Knoll Parish Council 

with an audience of local Brent Knoll inhabitants.  Question time was 

particularly active and some interesting points were raised.  A final 

rendering of this presentation will be given to Lympsham Parish Council 

on 16th May. 

3.  The first meeting of the RPOT Working Group took place at The 

Clocktower, Rossholme, East Brent.  It was well attended by 

representatives from the three Parish Councils, schools, Methodists and 

TPOTS PCC.  Following personal introductions, the Terms of Reference 

for the WG were agreed and progress-to-date detailed and discussed.  

Next WG meeting will be on 18th May when a Strengths, Weaknesses, 

Opportunities and Threats (SWOT) exercise will be started. 

 


